The Association of Moving Image Archivists (AMIA) Student Chapter at the University of Amsterdam

REPORT 2015-2016

The Association of Moving Image Archivists (AMIA) Student Chapter at the University of Amsterdam was on hiatus for the year 2015-2016. While they did not hold any official events or meetings during the academic year, they did uphold an online presence pertaining to the Presentation and Preservation Moving Image course.

The current students of the academic year of 2016-2017 have decided to continue the Student Chapter and have elected their executive officers for the year.

President: Krystel Brown Vice President: Niamh O'Donnell

Secretary: Jim Wraith Treasurer: Fatma Amer

The executive committee aims to:

- Hold regular social and officer meetings.
- Facilitate educational visits to facilities and archives.
- Promote and participate in talks with academic and industry professionals.
- Organise regular social events and screenings.
- Work towards one main event towards the end of the academic year.
- An invitation to all social gatherings and events will be extended to other departments and other interested parties.

Overall, we look forward to an informative and eventful year.